THE DAY SCHOOL SCOOP

January 2020

CHRIST CHURCH DAY SCHOOL • 2304 HWY 17 N, MT PLEASANT, SC 29466 • 843.884.9090 (OFFICE) | 843.884.3705 (FAX) • ENIETERT@CHRISTCH.ORG



Happy New Year!



2020

Dear Parents,

With this bright new year, I am filled with gratitude. Collectively, you all have contributed so much to the well-being of Christ Church Day School. With countless hours of volunteering and donating, we have successfully navigated staff lunches, school photos, some major fundraisers and parties. Your participation has been an incredible blessing to your children and all the staff. By strongly supporting our fundraisers, we have been able to make major improvements to the interior and exterior of our school. This fall, we purchased 6 new picnic tables for the outdoor sensory space, 3 new jumbo trucks for the playground, new sensory stations for the classrooms and so much more.

This winter, we will focus \$6000.00 on renovations and additions to the playground. Our goal is to add two new store fronts and more mushrooms to the toddler playground, remove the broken glider and add a new tire swing to the four year old playground. All of

these items are so expensive. For example, the toddler slides cost over \$2200.00 not including shipping. That project will be for another day! For now, we are excited about our improvements!

This winter and spring, we look forward to giving back by hosting Doughnuts with Daddy and Muffins with Mommies or Someone Special. It's our opportunity to invite you into the class and share some precious time with your child. As your children advance in school, these classroom opportunities for one on one interaction with your child will become very rare so it is with great joy that we create these moments for you!

Blessings, Ellen Nietert

UPCOMING EVENTS

January 6School Resumes

January 9, 10, 23, & 24 Pizza Days

January 10January Tuition Due

January 10 - February 7
Super Science Session 4
5 Classes = \$130

January 13, 21, & 27 School Tours at 10am

January 14Staff Meeting/Luncheon

January 17Noon Dismissal *No Lunch*

January 20No School for MLK Day

January 21 Re-enrolling, Sibling, and Parishioner Registration Deadline

January 22
Payment & Signed Consent
for Speech Screening Due
Three & Four Year Old Classes

January 29 & 30
Trident Speech Screenings for
Three & Four Year Old Classes

January 31General Public Registration Deadline

January 31
Priority Registration Fees Due
No Tuition Due in February

February 5 & 6
Dental Puppet Show



January Bible Verses



Mother's Morning Out
Make a joyful noise unto the Lord.
Psalm 100:1

Ms. Maria's Twos
God has made the winter.
Psalm 74:17

Ms. Laurie's TwosGod has made the winter.
Psalm 74:17

Ms. Ashley's Threes God has made the winter. Psalm 74:17

Ms. Kelly's Threes We worked together. 1 Corinthians 3:9

Ms. Emily's 4 Day Fours
God is love.
1 John 4:8

Ms. Pat's 5 Day Fours
God is love. 1 John 4:8
Unto you, O God, do we give
thanks. Psalm 75:1

School Registrations & Tours As all of you know, the 2020-2021 registration applications came home in your child's folder in December. Please make sure to return these applications no later than Tuesday, January 21 to ensure your priority status. If your application has been lost in the Christmas rush or you need one for a younger sibling, just go christchurchdayschoolmtp.org. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. I am here to help you through this process. We are adding a 2 Day 3's class which will be taught by our Super Science teacher, Ms. Lindsay. Also, if you have friends or neighbors who are interested in our school, encourage them to join me while I give school tours January 13, 21 & 27. No reservation is required, and children are welcome.

Registration Fees Due Friday, January 31, 2020

To avoid making tuition and registration payments at the same time, we will be postponing February tuition until March. This only applies to families who have prepaid (remember July & August?). We hope this will be welcome after the holidays. Registration fees from our priority families will be due on Friday, January 31. There are no exceptions for this priority deadline. This gives us several days to process a great quantity of checks before we receive general public fees. By staggering deadlines, our goal is to increase our efficiency. If you are currently paying by electronic draft, no withdrawal will occur in February. For those who joined our school later this summer and fall, February tuition is still due no later than the 10th.











